
From: James,Eve A L (BPA) - PG- 5

Sent: Friday, June 17, 2022 9:45 AM
To: Johnson,G Douglas (BPA) - DK-7; Koehler,Birgit G (BPA) - PG-5; Scruggs,Joel L (BPA) -

DK-7
Subject: RE: E3 briefings

Yes- Ryan Egerdahl is coordinating with Council staff to get E3 on the agenda for the July 6/7 meeting.

From: Johnson,G Douglas (BPA) - DK-7 <gdjohnson@bpa.gov>

Sent: Friday, June 17, 2022 8:41 AM
To: James,Eve A L (BPA) - PG-5 <eaiames@bpa.gov>; Koehler,Birgit G (BPA) - PG-5 <bgkoehler@bpa.gov>; Scruggs,Joel L

(BPA) - DK-7 <ilscruggs@bpa.gov>
Subject: RE: E3 briefings

Are we planning to brief the Council et al at the Council's meeting the week of July 4?

From: James,Eve A L (BPA) - PG-5 <eajames@bpa.gov>
Sent: Friday, June 17, 2022 8:39 AM
To: Koehler,Birgit G (BPA) - PG-5 <bgkoehler@bpa.gov>; Scruggs,Joel L (BPA) - DK-7 <ilscruggs@bpa.gov>
Cc: Johnson,G Douglas (BPA) - DK-7 <gdjohnson@bpa.gov>

Subject: RE: E3 briefings

I agree Birgit- they should be able to participate in the Council meeting where it is being briefed as a start and the final
technical report will be available by then so they can review that as well. If they have follow-up questions we can
consider something at that time but they might be able to get what they need from the technical materials. It might be
better for them to reach out and engage E3 directly since this is an independent study and we don't want people to
associate BPA as a gatekeeper of the results.

From: Koehler,Birgit G (BPA) - PG-5 <bgkoehler@bpa.gov>

Sent: Friday, June 17, 2022 8:35 AM
To: Scruggs,Joel L (BPA) - DK-7 <ilscruggs@bpa.gov>; James,Eve A L (BPA) - PG-5 <eaiames@bpa.gov>
Cc: Johnson,G Douglas (BPA) - DK-7 <gdiohnson@bpa.gov>

Subject: RE: E3 briefings

My inclination would be not to plan on a separate briefing, but that is a good reminder that we should let
them know once we have the Council briefing scheduled. They can then let us know if they have further
follow-up questions. What do you all think? We haven't discussed doing any briefings other than in the
DC/CRSO circuit and using the Council as a platform for a public briefing so far.

From: Scruggs,Joel L (BPA) - DK-7 <ilscruggs@boa.gov>
Sent: Friday, June 17, 2022 8:33 AM
To: James,Eve A L (BPA) - PG-5 <eaiames@bpa.gov>; Koehler,Birgit G (BPA) - PG-5 <bgkoehler@bpa.gov>
Cc: Johnson,G Douglas (BPA) - DK-7 <gdjohnson@bpa.gov>

Subject: E3 briefings
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